Matts Memos 
August 23rd – 27th, 2021
*Thank you- For those of you who have turned in your paperwork and parent homework THANK YOU! I am however, still waiting on some of the school paperwork and parent homework to be turned in. I know there was quite a bit of papers coming home at the beginning, but we’ve got this! If you are unsure if you are needing to turn something in, please do not hesitate to ask! 
**Reading Logs – Just a reminder, when we start our weekly homework, the weekly reading logs and “summaries” are due each Friday. Don’t forget, this is part of your children’s reading grade!!  Please help your children keep up with this when the time comes. 😊 
***Math Homework- Starting in a soon, each night, the math homework will be a review of that day’s concept. This is a follow up to what I have taught in class that day and your children should be able to complete this on their own. This page needs to be returned the next day. Additionally, it is imperative at this point that your children are working on their basic addition and subtraction math facts. The best way to increase your children’s knowledge and speed is to use flashcards with them on a nightly basis. 
****Spelling Homework- Again, just a reminder for when we start our weekly homework, please consult the Spelling “menu” for a weekly description of what needs to be done for Spelling homework. Also, for the weekend homework of writing the spelling words on index cards, please do not mark the cards. We mark the cards as a class on Monday. 
*****Tid-Bits- Please check and CLEAN OUT your children’s folder most nights. The papers on the “Keep At Home” (right side behind the pencil pouch) side need to be taken out most nights. The papers on the “Bring Back Side” (left side in the front) need to be completed (if not already done so) and returned as soon as possible. Please also be sure to check out the Class Dojo App! I invited you via email and an information page came home Tuesday. 😊 
******School Days – Please be sure to ask your children about the following activities from this past week: our word of the week – responsibility, how Yoga is going, our STEM/STEAM projects (Rosie Revere Engineer, Big Orange Splot, The Most Magnificent Thing, etc..), and what is going on in PE (continuing to reinforce the policies and procedures covered last week. Also beginning to work on fundamental athletic skills which will continue to be built on in the next couple of weeks as they transition to our core sports units), ART (our first lesson, YAY!), and Morning Meeting. 
*******Tip of the Week – Show responsibility  You can do this by having your children take responsibility for their homework and helping to get their routines set for the new school year (getting ready in the morning, making snack/lunch, bedtime routines, etc.) 
Spelling List
(This is where you will find our Spelling Words)
_____________________________________________________________________________
 **This section is for you!  Please feel free to write any questions/comments/concerns you may have for me in this space.  Please sign and return so I’ll know you have read this newsletter. 
_____________________________________________________________________________________________
_____________________________________________________________________________________________
Signature_____________________________________________________________________________________
